April 5, 2016

Dear Families,
Welcome back from Spring Break!

Science Fair update: If your student is participating in the Science Fair, projects were due back
Monday. You can still send in any completed projects by tomorrow Wednesday, April 6th for
judging and participation!

We will have a community event this Friday, April 8th from 6-7pm in the gym for parents and/or
teachers to come see the elementary Science Fair winners! Come join us to explore and see all
the interesting projects!! All are welcome!

Have you returned your field trip form? Please return it as soon as possible. If you need an
additional copy, please contact your teacher, or visit the website for another copy.

Mrs. Montoya is out this week recovering from surgery. She hopes to be back in the classroom
next week. Mason Gravley is with her class all week! She is still checking emails, so feel free to
reach out if you have any questions or needs.

Have a great week

The First Grade Team



